T
)
e DoubloBranch ocmeen
FLEMENTARY SCHODL

Dear Parenis/Geardians:

As part of our Music curriculum at Double Branch Elementary we strive to have a varlety of
perfortance opportunities for sach grade level throughout the school year. We also give students
many opportunities to practice appropriate concert manners so that when they leave our school they
are well versed in what is expected from them as a performer or ag an audience member.

We are excited to tell you that we are working on the 209 and 30 grade musical entitlec
“Pirates 21" in grades 2/3 of the musicel il be performin
foliowing dates fsee below),

We have been encouraging students to g0 on our music page an the schoot web site in order
to practice their song for the musical. (higg: asco.kld.flus/?page id=3532) When students
visit the page and £ill out the form telling us what songs they have practiced, they earn extra credit
towards their music grade and get Class dojo points as well!

Mark vour calendars! Here are the dates:

An] il 23 The following classes witl be performing Martel, Glammalvo, Joyce, Coffey, Baig, Garcia,

Granger
ﬂ ﬂl"il 25 the following classes will be performing: Rivera, Kartlick, Dameron, Torey, Richard,
Hernandez
ws and Times: .And 7:00 p.

Students will be performing the mosical for half of the school during the school day and will nead to
arrive at school in costume,

The performance for families and Friends wiil take place in cafeteria at Doubie Branch Elementary
and whl begin at 7:00 p.m. that evening. Students will need to arrive in the music room at 5440 p.m,
that eventry to prepare,

Costumeg; All students will need to dress as a pirate far the show. We will have DIY costume ideas

on the music page on the website soon.

Ifyou have any questions, please contact Mrs, Cayne or Mr. Collins at any time.
fcoyne@pascok12.0.08 or ipasco el 2. flus

We look forward to performing for you seeing you in April,

Sincerely,

Mrs. Coyne and Mr. Colling




